
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

To MidState Pulmonary patients, 

 

During the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, we want to assure you that we are prioritizing the 
health and safety of our patients, staff and community. As always, we are working to provide 
the high-quality care our patients need while helping prevent the spread of disease.  

 

As concerns about the spread of COVID-19 continue, we are monitoring the situation and 
complying with all local, state and federal recommendations. We are also asking that patients 
who develop a fever or respiratory symptoms such as cough or shortness of breath please call 
our office before coming to your in-person appointment.  

 

We remain committed to patient care during this time and will continue to adapt our services 
to meet your needs. As part of this commitment, we are proud to announce we are now 
offering telehealth services. Telehealth appointments are available for routine office visits and 
limited procedure and testing follow-ups. Please call our office for more information and access 
our telemedicine consent form by clicking here.  

 
For our patients, we recommend following the Centers for Disease Control's (CDC) guidelines 
and hygiene practices. To find out more about COVID-19 and review recommended guidelines, 
please visit the CDC website.  For more information on our telehealth services, please call 
615.284.5098.  
 
During this time, we send best wishes of health and safety to you and your loved ones. We 
thank you for being our patient and look forward to continuing to care for you. 
 
Sincerely,  
Your MidState Pulmonary Team 

http://3hud2p3hgcvv3btws64blsn1-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Telemedicine-Informed-Consent.pdf

